From: Rachael Stevie (CD)

To: "kathyoga@comcast.net"”

Cc: "dpierce@ENCOMPASSES.NET"; Lindsey Ozbolt
Subject: RE: BL-20-00008 Ogg Transmittal of Comments
Date: Monday, May 11, 2020 11:15:00 AM
Attachments: imaqge001.png

Good morning Mr. & Mrs. Ogg,

[ just wanted to send you a courtesy follow-up regarding your boundary line adjustment
application.

When I sent your transmittal of comments back on April 3, 2020, I asked that you address Public
Health’s concerns directly with them but I failed to mention that I will need documentation that
Public Health’s requirements have been satisfied to continue processing the application.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Best regards,

Rintnand AT

PlannerI

Kittitas County

Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509-962-7637

rachael.stevie.cd@co Kittitas.wa.us

Please Note: In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Govenor’s Stay Home, Stay Healthy Order,
Kittitas County Community Development Services is closed to the public until further notice. At this time | am
working remotely and will do my best to respond to you as promptly as possible.

From: Rachael Stevie (CD)

Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 1:48 PM

To: 'kathyogg@comcast.net' <kathyogg@comcast.net>

Cc: 'dpierce @ENCOMPASSES.NET' <dpierce @ENCOMPASSES.NET>; Lindsey Ozbolt
<lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us>

Subject: BL-20-00008 Ogg Transmittal of Comments

Good afternoon Mr. & Mrs. Ogg,
Please see attached correspondence regarding your Boundary Line Adjustment Application.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Ritwond s,
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Planner I

Kittitas County

Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509-962-7637

rachael.stevie.cd@co kittitas.wa.us

Please Note: In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19, Kittitas County Community Development
Services is closed to the public until further notice. At this time we will continue to have staff available to
answer calls and respond to requests via email. Thank you for your patience and understanding as we
make every effort to keep our community and our employees safe.
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